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Signage Approved For Disc Golf Course
(KLZA)-- A literal sign of progress for the new disc golf course at Stanton Lake Park.

“We’d like to put up a sign somewhere as you come down the hill,” said Marc Merz with the Tanner
Shelby Merz Foundation. “It’1l list the name of the course and the list of the sponsors and thank
everybody for their donations.”

He presented the plan for signage at the Fall City Council meeting. The council directed Merz to
Mike Huppert, with the Parks Department, about placement of the sign.
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